
 
 

Good Evening, 

 

This email is being sent to all Oak Bridge owners and tenants. 

 

The board is excited to inform everyone our new commercial hot tub installation process is 

scheduled to begin this week. If everything goes smoothly, we are looking at completion by end 

of April. 

 

The removal of the old hot tub is scheduled to begin this Thursday, March 21.  

 

State safety regulations dictate the POOL AREA WILL NEED TO BE CLOSED while the 

dismantling of the old hot tub and installation, construction and state inspection of the new hot 

tub is progressing. 

 

Signs in pool area will be posted when construction is occurring and pool area cannot be used. 

We will not be sending out emails while this process is on-going. There may be days that the 

pool area will need to be closed.  

 

The board will send out an email when the new hot tub has been completely installed, 

inspected, approved by the State of NH and is open to Oak Bridge owners and residents.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation during this exciting time! 

 

Regards, 

Board of Directors 

Bishop Real Estate Management 

 

 

 


